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The Executive Secretary,
AAJVS,
Port Blair.

Port Blair dated the IDF’bJuly 2006.

Sub:- Demarcation of Jarawa reserve areas - reg.

Sir,

I am directed to refer your letter No. No.5-1/AAJVS/2004/253 dated
29/06/06 on the above cited subject. In this regard it is stated that Shri.
Mohammed Ummer, Inspector JPP has been nominated from this

department to extend necessary support to carry out the demarcation of

Jarawa reserve area.

Yours faithfully,

Dy. Superintendent of Police/HQ
Andaman and Nicobar Islands.

Copy to:-
1. SO to IGP
2. R to DIG (Int)
3. SP/Andaman
4. Dy.SP/MA
5. Shri. Mohammed Ummer, Inspr. JPP with a copy of letter No.5

1/AAJVS/2004/253 dated 29/06/06.




